
 

Grand Junction, Colorado 
 

March 21, 1928 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met in 
regular session at 7:30 o'clock P. M. Those present and answering 
at roll call were: Councilmen Moslander, Penberthy, Meders, Bear, 
Rogers, Hall, Ellison. City Manager Thompson, City Attorney 
Hinman, City Clerk Niles were present. 
 
The minutes of the regular meeting held March 7th were read and 
approved. 
 
Zoning: 

 
It had been duly advertised, in compliance with the statutes, 
that the matter of the proposed zoning ordinance would be brought 
up. Mrs. Janet B. Engert, members of the Christian Science Church 
board, Mr. Bowman, and others were present, requesting that 
various lots on White Avenue be included in Business "B" District 
instead of Residence "E" District. After discussing this and 
other zoning matters at length, it was decided to try and hold a 
meeting with the members of the zoning commission, to get their 
opinion on the proposed changes. 
 
Several other matters were brought up and discussed, but no 
action was taken. 
 

It was moved by Councilman Hall and seconded by Councilman Rogers 
that the meeting adjourn to meet with members of the zoning 
commission at a date mutually convenient with the Council and 
zoning commission. 
 
/s/ Helen C. Niles 
City Clerk 


